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Metro’s 2011 Sustainability Report Released
Earlier this week, Metro released its sustainability report, titled “Moving Towards Sustainability, 2011 Metro Sustainability Report,” which is the third in the series. The sustainability report was completed and provided to the Board Members for review. It is part of Metro’s ongoing effort to address and incorporate sustainable principles and practices into our daily operations and how we conduct business. The report is an update to the 2010 Sustainability Report.  It analyzes and compares Metro’s environmental performance, economic cost of core activities, and historical performance data to identify significant trends and issues. The report also compares the previous year’s data to monitor and analyze increases or decreases in environmental impacts; and assess Metro’s progress towards sustainability. Finally, the report represents one of the elements that form the foundation of Metro’s sustainability program and provides a mechanism for tracking Metro’s performance and effectiveness in implementing value creating projects. To view a copy of the July 2011 Sustainability Report, please click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111004_July_2011_Sustainability_Report_Final.pdf
First Step Towards Energy Independence 
Metro recently completed preparation of its Energy Conservation and Management Plan (ECMP), which will be the blueprint to guide our agency’s energy management and use in a sustainable, cost-effective, and efficient manner. A copy has been provided to Board Members for review. The ECMP addresses Metro’s current and projected energy needs based on 2010 utility data and existing agency plans to meet increasing ridership through system expansion and new facility construction identified in the Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP) and Measure R initiatives. The ECMP takes a look at energy use and demand; a forecast of future energy use; energy supply and rates; energy efficiency opportunities; energy management structures; and implementation strategies. The ECMP also complements previously adopted Metro policies, specifically the Energy and Sustainability Policy and the Renewable Energy Policy. Additionally, it also supports ongoing Metro initiatives, such as our green building construction and retrofit efforts. All of these work elements work together to create an efficient use of our finite energy resources and lead us to energy independence. To view a copy of the ECMP, please click here. 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/110930_ECMP.pdf


	

	








